
Easter vacation is quickly approaching. We are out
at noon on Holy Thursday, April 1st through Friday,
April 9th. Our morning recess snackbar will reopen
on Monday, April 12th, following Easter vacation.
We will be selling prepacked snacks such as granola
bars, trail mix, Skinny Pop (popcorn), crackers,
string cheese, etc. All items are $.50. Money
generated through the snackbar helps our Student
Council plan school activities for all of our
students. Thank you for supporting our school
snackbar. 

April Basket Raffle
St. Rose-McCarthy School's April Raffle Basket is filled
with amazing items to help your yard and garden grow!
Tickets will be sold at St. Brigid's mass on April 10-11 and
may be purchased in the school and parish offices April
12th-15th and through the Thomas McCarthy Foundation's
Venmo account. The drawing will be held on Friday
morning, April 16th. Don't miss this opportunity to help
your garden grow!
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First Holy Communion
Families of our 3rd graders are
invited to join us for their child's
First Holy Communion Mass, April
16th, at 9:00 a.m. in the school
courtyard. Seating will be
reserved for their parents and
other family members are
welcome to attend but will need to
bring a chair and socially distance
from the rest of the students.
Thank you for your patience and
understanding.

 

The annual Easter Egg

Hunt will be held on

Wednesday, March 31st,

beginning at 1:15 p.m.

Each class will have an

opportunity to

participate!

Easter Egg
Hunt


